
 
 

 

 

 

February  2022 

 
January was a difficult month with Omicron Covid cases in the school. The good news is with 
the exception of 2 classes that were remote learning for a few days, the school remained open. 
Also, with all staff and students who contracted Covid, most symptoms have been more cold 
and flu, which means that Omicron is not producing severe symptoms within our community. 
 
Attendance in our classes is improving. We are reminding all parents that we are doing our best 
to keep your children safe and want to remind you that students need to be in school and on 
time every day. If a child has Covid or is sick they should stay home, otherwise all students 
should be attending school.  
 
We are recognizing Hijab Day in February. On Friday, February 11th All students in grades 6  
12 will be having a Hijab/Modesty day where they can wear their own Hijabs and modest 
clothing. Preschool well as celebrating 100 days 
of school on that day. 
 
We will have a February break the week of February 21  25. Hopefully we will have good 
weather so the children can enjoy the outdoors with you and your families. 
 
We continue to ensure the health and safety of our students and are still limiting the people in 
our school building to a few parents, staff and students only. It is our hope that as restrictions 
continue to be lifted we can see more of our parents and community. 
 
Thank you to your commitment to your 
students and it is a thank you to parents for ensuring the students attend school, complete their 
homework and emphasize Islamic manners.  
 
Mrs. Starla Nistor 
Principal 


